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ACADEMIC OVERVIEW:   
On Thursday, May 4, 2017, Sheridan High School Choir attended the Oregon State Choir competition and 
earned a fourth place position.  The choir sounds amazing this year.  We are very proud of their 
accomplishments.  If you have not had the opportunity to hear their beautiful voices, they will have two 
more performances, one on May 11th for a Mother’s Day Concert and one final concert on May 24th.  Both 
are at 7:00 pm in the cafeteria. 
On Wednesday, May 10th Sheridan Band will travel to Oregon State University to compete at the State 
level. We wish them luck! 
Senior projects are winding down, and on Wednesday, May 17, 2017, the seniors will have a chance to 
present their project if they have not already done so.  I would like to thank Terry Chrisman and Mike 
Griffith for coming over to the high school and supporting us by observing and judging the presentations.  
The seniors have done an excellent job this year. 
We would like to extend the invitation to attend the 2016-17 Award Night Ceremony on May 23, 2017 in 
our cafeteria.  The program starts at 6:30 pm. 
FFA will hold its annual FFA Auction and Banquet on Friday, May 19th at 6:00 pm in the Sheridan High 
School Cafeteria. 
Graduation will be held at 2:00 pm on the football field. 
We had a great turnout for Sheridan High School’s 100th Coronation Celebration.  Many former Queens, 
Kings, Escorts, Princes and Princesses attended.  Former Governor Barbara Roberts was present.  I would 
like to thank the Leadership class, under the guidance of Bob Bennett, for setting up the Queen’s Tea, 
obtaining donated cakes, contacting Broadmead Nursery to use their plants and flowers for our festivities 
and generally organizing the entire prom.  Thank you to Mrs. Butt for all the time and effort she put in 
setting up, organizing and researching the Coronation program (which was a huge undertaking and 
success) and for supervising the May Pole practice.  Thank you to Elsie Breeden, Sonia Cazerez-Mendoza 
and Samantha Sproull for teaching and supervising the 4th and 5th grade girls who performed the May 
Pole dance.  The elementary girls did a fantastic job under their tutelage.    
 

PBIS: 
Congratulations to our April Students of the Month: 
9th Grade – Ashton Brown and Tegan Eggers 
10th Grade – Lily Hasel and Tim Flynn 
11th Grade - Megan Hensley and Prit Patel 
12th Grade – Kiatia Mack and Quincey Freeman 
 

Reports to the School Board 
Enrollment  as of 5/8/17: 
Freshmen- 61 
Sophomores- 58 
Juniors- 49 
Seniors- 53 
House of Hope- 9 
Total  - 230 
 
 
For sports schedules: 

https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/home/annual-school-action-plan
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/home/discipline-plan-2011-2012


Log on to: www.sheridan.k12.or.us 
Go to: “Our Schools” drop down menu and select “Sheridan High School” 
Scroll down to “SHS-Sports Calendars” 
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